Formentera renews partnership with local cultural institute
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Formentera Council (CiF) president Jaume Ferrer sat down today with Maria Teresa Ferrer,
president of the Formentera-branch of the cultural institute Obra Cultural Balear (OCB), to
renew a partnership agreement in place between the two entities since 2011. The pact is valued
at 7,000 euros, money which is intended to “complement the offer of cultural programming, fund
Catalan language classes and provide consulting for the administration,” according to the CiF
president.

The Obra Cultural Balear chief thanked the CiF for the show of support and seized the
opportunity to speak about one of the institute's most challenging projects at present: a
catalogue of all the public and private roads on the island of Formentera, an initial version of
which will be ready this year.

Also at the signing was CiF councillor of culture Susana Labrador. Both Council officials took
the opportunity to congratulate the new OCB president on her recent appointment to the post.




